
MATHS’ WEEKS 

 

Mathematics is an incredibly important subject which we use in all walks of life.  Studying 

mathematics stimulates curiosity, fosters creativity and equips children with the skills they 

need in life beyond school.    

Children are able to make better sense of the world around them as we use real world contexts 

when teaching.  The aim is that this should make the subject more accessible, engaging and 

relevant to real life.  

This maths culture at Parc Eglos extends beyond the classroom and can be seen, for example, 

in our ‘maths’ weeks’.  These weeks are an important way for our children to enjoy and be 

creative with maths.  Some of our focuses have been: Story Maths, Maths Magic and Outdoor 

Maths. This autumn, we are excited to introduce Cornish Maths, where we will learn about 

Maths in our local area and take advantage of the learning opportunity that Cornwall has to 

offer.  

Every class (including Nursery) has a floor book which documents the learning during maths 

week. These can be seen on display in the Year 3/4 corridor.  

 

Maths in Cornwall- November 2022 

 
The children have enjoyed learning maths through everything Cornwall this week! 

Part of our school intent is to celebrate our Cornish identity and the community around us. We have 

been focussing on the rich maths learning opportunities that Cornwall has to offer. From exploring 

patterns on the Cornish flag, to measuring ingredients to make Cornish treats, the children have 

enjoyed a wealth of creative and intriguing activities. The Year 6 children are looking forward to 

continuing this next week as they visit the Eden project to discover a world of pattern in nature. 

 

See below for some photos from Maths’ Week: 

 

 



 

          

 

   



 
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 


